
 President’s Report for January 2022 
 

 

 
Proposed Plan for Spring 2022 
 
I spoke with Mike regarding his availability to conduct a virtual semester similar to what was done with 
Larry Marietta in spring 2021.  He is very willing to help us out. 
 
Rehearsals will take place on Monday evening.  They will be remote.  He will be available to run 
rehearsals until approximately March 28. 
 
At that point, Tracy has volunteered to run rehearsals. 
 
Mike would like to run a few Sunday rehearsals close to the concert. 
 
We are anticipating a concert event in early June, as discussed in the most recent Board meeting.  
The event will be either be live, streamed, or outdoors depending on the current COVID cases at the 
time. 
 
We will need to work with Mike to establish a start date for rehearsals. 
 
Once this plan is agreed upon, an email (already prepared) will be sent to active and inactive 
members encouraging them to participate. 


